
BRENDA L. GEORGE 
S T A T E M E N T  O F  I N T E R E S T  

I am writing to express my interest in continuing to serve as a member of the WSBA Indian 

Law Section. As a multi-year volunteer and board member with extensive experience 

supporting the Section’s mission, I bring a deep and sustained institutional knowledge that 

will help advance the objectives of the Section. I have great relationships with the members 

of the Section and truly enjoy providing the services that it provides the community. As a 

lawyer with experience in house at a tribal government, my perspective has proven valuable 

in the past. I would be honored to continue this work. 


